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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Karen Holder <karenholder0809@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 6:13 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
It simply does not make sense to pay an employee 32 weeks for not working not to mention the burden it puts on 
employers and employees who have to foot the bill. don't we have enough taxes!!.. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Holder 
5028 Charleston Dr SE 
Salem, OR 97317 
karenholder0809@gmail.com 
 


